
From: Participate
To: Participate
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us
Date: Thursday, June 17, 2021 3:38:07 PM

Submitted on Thursday, June 17, 2021 - 3:38pm

Submitted by anonymous user: 184.183.113.38

Submitted values are:

First Name Terry
Last Name Halverson
Email fmnw@me.com
Question/Comment
I’ve asked a small number of Valley Club members for their feelings of having a large low
income housing development for the essential Valley workers located on a 90 acre partial
that is directly south of the Valley Club development. I was told that the State owns the
property. 
The reactions with those I spoke with were very positive, and thought that it was a great
location, and that there would be no opposition from club members. 
Granted , my small “survey” may not be accurate if a larger participation was to occur.
The property is closer to Hailey, although it’s fairly centered between Ketchum and
Bellevue.
We must find a long term solution to this issue. The people that call this home, whether part
or full time, must find a solution that works for all of the Valley.
I would venture to guess that the right people with the expertise to make this happen are here.
Could our city leaders, the State, and an experienced developer team up with local investors
and make this happen? It would seem so.
Thanks for listening. 
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